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Rick L. Larson, Registered Agent
The Road Guy Construction. Inc.
3206 East Highway 50
Yanklon, South Dakota
57078-6036

Re: Well Closure Time Extension
Docket No. 08-2010-0077

Dear Mr. Larson:

On October 19. 2010. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) received a letter from The
Road Guy Construction Company, Inc.. describing the well closure plan associated with the
complaint filed under the docket number listed above and requesting a 30 day extension for the
well closure due to the seasonal workload orlhe company.

EPA approves the addition of a holding tank as the only inflow point for nuids entering
the noar drain in the garage. EPA also approves the 30 day work extension. The well must be
pennanently close by December 14, 2010. Complete proof of the well closure must be submitted
10 EPA by January 14. 20 IO. Proof of well closure should include photographs of the closure
process and emplacement of holding tank as well as information about the licensed waste hauler
that will be used to dispose of liquid from the holding tank as needed.

Sincerely.

Sarah Robens
Office of Enforcement. Compliance

and Environmental Justice
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